
St. Michael Catholic Church   

1512 Pine Ave., Snohomish, WA  98290     

 (360)-568-0821 / Fax 360-568-6426     www.stmichaelsnohomish.org 

 

 
 
Pastor: RŜǾΦ aƛƭƘǘƻƴ {ŎŀǊǇŜǧŀ όммлύ κ frmilhton@stmichaelsnohomish.org  
 

Deacon: DŜƴŜ ±ŀƴŘŜǊȊŀƴŘŜƴ κ Gene.vann@comcast.net 
 

Deacon: tƛŜǊŎŜ aǳǊǇƘȅ / Pierce.murphy@seattlearch.org   
 

Administrator: Michelle Green (101) / administrator@stmichaelsnohomish.org 
 

Office Asst. Spanish: Leticia Alexander (107) / Spanish@stmichaelsnohomish.org 
 

Bookkeeper/Accounting:  Janice George—accounting@stmichaelsnohomish.org 
 

Pastoral Assistant for Faith Formation & Evangelization:  Muriel Sanchez Parra 
(111)/ faithformation@stmichaelsnohomish.org 
 

Music: Bernadino Leyva,  Raul Chacon, Melissa Landowski, & Iris Inghram—  
              music@stmichaelsnohomish.org 
 

 
 

 

School Principal: Dr. Karen Matthews (104) / principal@smpschool.org 
                                Preschool 3-4 yrs. and K – уth grades            

 

Weddings:  Please call the office   a minimum of six months prior to your re-
quested wedding date so that the Marriage Preparation  planning can be com-
pleted. 
 
Annulment:    Lisa Tuckett—lisa.tuckett@gmail.com—пнр-фпм-птту 
                          Carmen Flores—silascarmen@hotmail.com 
 
Ministry to Homebound —Dianne White—whitesred@comcast.net— 
          360-863-2991 
 
Adoration:   Lorraine Smith  - msvalentine@comcast.net -206 963-2895  -  
 

 

St. Michael Staff &  Contacts 

New Parishioners—Welcome to St. Michael Catholic Parish. Please fill out a registration form found in the church entryway or 

find it on our website at www.stmichaelsnohomish.org.   If you are seeking , *Baptism, *First Reconciliation, *First Communion, 

*Confirmation, or *Marriage, we ask that you register and be active within our St. Michael community for a minimum of six 

months prior to receiving that sacrament.   We look forward to getting to know you!  

&ÉÒÓÔ 3ÕÎÄÁÙ ÏÆ ,ÅÎÔ ɀ -ÁÒÃÈ ρπȟ ςπρω 

mailto:frmilhton@st-michaels-snohomish.com


Thank you for helping us support the needs of our Parish community! 

 

Reaching Out—Changing Lives 
(Capital Campaign Building Project) 

 

Donations + Interest earned:             $1,208,813 
 

Total updated projected project costs:         $2,659,000 
 

Thank you for your continued support & prayers!  
There are άgreenέ Capital Campaign envelopes available in the 

narthex. 

 Weekly Calendar 
Monday– оκмм 
¶ Religious Education 6:30pm 
¶ Confirmation 6:30pm 

¶ Growing in Faith 7:00pm 
 

Tuesday– оκмн 
¶ Confessions 
¶ Mass 6:00pm 
¶ Religious Education (Spanish) 7:00pm 
¶ Bible Study (Spanish) 7:00pm (D1) 
  

Wednesday– оκмо  
¶ Mass 9:00am 

¶ Adoration 

¶ Rosary Prayer Group 7:00pm 

¶ Bible Study (Spanish) 7:00pm 
 

Thursday— оκмп 
¶ Mass 9:00am 
¶ Prayer Shawl Ministry 2:00pm 

¶ Rosary Prayer Group (Juquila) 7:00pm 
¶ Bishop BarronΩs άThe Massέ 7:00pm 
¶ St. Vincent DePaul 7:00pm 

Friday –оκмр (Abstinence) 
¶ Mass 9:00am 
¶ Stations of the Cross 10:00am 

¶ Adoration 
¶ Bishop BarronΩs άThe Massέ  
¶ Lenten Supper 5:30pm 
¶ Rice Bowl Presentation 6:15pm 
¶ Stations of the Cross 6:45pm 
¶ Grupo De Oracion 7:00pm 

  
Saturday– оκмс 
¶ Confessions 3:30pm 
¶ Vigil Mass  5:00pm   

  

Sunday—  3/17 
¶ Mass 8:00am 
¶ RCIA 9:00am 
¶ RCIC 9:15am 
¶ Mass10:30am 
¶ Mass 5:00pm  
 

 

ά! bƛƎƘǘ ƛƴ hȊέ Annual School Auction—Saturday March 9th is 

our 13th annual auction! Join us for A Night in Oz.  
 
Prayer  Shawl Ministry—Thursday March 14th 2:00pm— Get together 
and create beautiful prayer shawls for those in need.  We will meet in 
the church library.  Crochet or knit, donΩt know how?  We can help you 
get started! 
 

Bishop BarronΩs άThe Massέ - Join Deacon Gene and fellow parishioners 
this Lent studying Bishop BarronΩs άThe MassέΦ  Two sessions are 
offered: Thursday evening, 7 pm, March 14-April 11th and Friday morn-
ing, 10 am, March 15-April 12th.  Both will be in the large hall.  A charge 
of $5 for materials can be paid the first class.  Sign up can be on the post-
ers in the narthex or hallways.  For more information call Teresa Kuntz, 
360-568-9460. 

 

Friday Lenten Supper— Friday March 15th—Join us each Friday during 
lent beginning on March 15th for a light Lenten supper beginning at 
5:30pm, A short presentation on a country supported by our Catholic 
Relief Services Rice Bowl program at 6:15pm and Stations of the Cross 
beginning at 7:00pm. 
 

Gran Concierto de Alabanza—Concert—Sunday March 24th 
12:00pm—пΥллpm—tickets $25.00 each.  Assigned seating is 
limited.  For More Information: Joaquin Sierra 425-501-5104.  
This event is raising money to help with costs for the flooring in 
the sanctuary.  
 

Lenten Penance Service—тΥллpm 
 

Palm Sunday—April 14th 
 

Holy Thursday—April 18—Mass of the LordΩs Supper 7:00pm 
Good Friday—April 19— Stations of the Cross 3:00pm  
                The Passion of the Lord 7:00pm   
Holy Saturday—April 20—Easter Vigil 7:00pm 
 

Easter—April 21—сΥллam Sunrise Mass 
    8:00am Mass (Spanish) 
  10:30am Mass 

Upcoming Events at St. Michael 

Building Project Update 

Update 3/5/19—This week the north side of the church has 
been opened up, the siding and the roof has been removed. 
The footings for the upper walls have been poured and the 
walls are scheduled to be poured on March 6. After the walls 

are poured   final backfilling will take place and then the 
upper floor can be poured, we are so excited to see the up-
per floor poured to begin bringing shape to the full pro-
ject! Framing materials will be coming soon and may affect a 
portion of the upper parking lot.  We apologize for the in-
convenience during this time.  
We have samples of the flooring in the narthex, if you didn't 
get a chance to see them this weekend, stop by and check 
them out! 
Keep up to date with the building project progress updates 
from our website at www.stmichaelsnohomish.org , Face-
book and MyParishApp and in the bulletin each weekend. 
Also, please share the information with your fellow parish-
ioners to help spread the updates!   
Thank you for your continued prayers and support of this 
project.  We appreciate your patience and understanding as 
we work around the construction project and modify our 
routines to accommodate everyone.   
  

Consider using electronic giving for your stewardship pledge to St. 
Michael Parish & School. It is easy and secure, and the most cost-
efficient way to support the parish.  Visit our website and click on 
άget involvedέΣ then άdonateέ and follow the links.  
 

 If you have changed your pledge for 2019 and give electronically, 
your giving amount does not change by submitting the pledge 
card.  To change your giving amount, log into your Electronic Giving 
account through our website: www.stmichaelsnohomish.org. Thank 

Electronic Giving 

Knights of Columbus—St. Michael Council #9664, 
Grand Knight: Jim Sekulich—jimsekulich@msn.com 

Society of St. Vincent DePaul Pres.—Deborah Beland  - 
dkbeland@msn.com—For assistance call: 425-355-3504 

http://www.stmichaelsnohomish.org


Prayer Shawl Ministry 

Catholic Home Missions Appeal 

Volunteer Appreciation 

This week we would like to thank Tom Fuchs and Dan 
Young for helping to remove a hazardous tree.  Thanks 
also to Tom Fuchs and Steve Warner who pruned some 
trees at the rectory that were also causing a hazard.   

Thank you!!!! 

Concert fundraiser 

Join the women and men on a RachelΩs Vineyard Healing Retreat 
and be free of the burden of the abortion decision that impacted 
your life and remained with you in silent pain. Give yourself the 
opportunity to be understood by those who have walked this 
path. Call for a compassionate, confidential conversation. 
Registering now for our next healing retreats: March 8-10 and 
April 5-7, both in English 
English: (206) 920-6413 
Español: (206)-450-7814 
www.ccsww.org/projectrachel 
Project Rachel is a program of Catholic Community Services. 

Rachelõs Corner  

Grand Concert—De Alabanza—
Tickets $25.00 

Sunday March 24th—
12:00pm—пΥллpm  

 

This concert event is full of 
great entertainment.  Au-
thentic food will also be 
available for purchase.  
Money raised will help sup-
port updating  flooring in the 
sanctuary.  Please join our 
community for an afternoon 
of great music and food. 
DonΩtΩ miss this event.   

Congratulations to Michael Darling who represented St. 
Michael School at the Regional King-Snohomish County 
Spelling Bee last Saturday, March 2.  He went three rounds 
with over 100 spellers.  Great job Michael! 

School Newsñ 
Congratulations to Michael Darling 

Support the Catholic Home Missions Appeal today! Right now, 
over 40% of diocese in the United States are considered mission 
territory because they are unable to fund essential pastoral work 
in their communities. Your donations support programs, such as 
religious education, seminary formation, and lay ministry training, 
to build vibrant faith communities right here in the United States. 
Find more information at: www.usccb.org/home-missions.  

Lenten Series  
Bishop Barronõs òThe Massó 

Join Deacon Gene and fellow parishioners this Lent studying Bish-
op BarronΩs άThe MassέΦ  Two sessions are offered: Thursday 
evening, 7 pm, March 14-(six sessions) and Friday morning, 10 
am, March 15-(six sessions).  Both will be in the large hall.  A 
charge of $5 for materials can be paid the first class.  Sign up can 
be on the posters in the narthex or hallways.  For more infor-
mation call Teresa Kuntz, 360-568-9460. 

Friday Lenten Suppers & 
 Rice Bowl Presentations 

Please join us in the large hall for a free meatless supper Friday 
evenings beginning at 5:30pm followed by education about the 
Catholic Relief Services Rice Bowl countries at 6:15pm.  A free will 
offering will be  donated to the Rice Bowl.  Stations of the Cross 
will follow upstairs in the church at 6:45pm. 

IRISH MASS FOR PEACE  

From March 6th through April 14th, youΩre invited to join other 
Catholics for 40 Days for Life – пл days of prayer and fasting for 
an end to abortion. YouΩre also invited to stand and peacefully 
pray during a 40-day vigil in the public right-of-way outside 
Planned Parenthood in Everett.  
 

If youΩd like more information – and especially if youΩd like to 
volunteer to help, please contact: Rachel Carrier at ever-
ett40days@gmail.com or visit www.40daysforlife.com/everett 
Please join us for our kick off rally on Wednesday, February 27th 
at 6:30pm at St. Mary Magdalen Parish Hall. Thank You!  

Our Prayer Shawl ministry will meet this Thursday, March 
14 at 2:00 in the church library.  These shawls are prayer-
fully made by parishioners, blessed by Father Milhton and 
given to those who are grieving, dealing with health and 
emotional problems, who need spiritual support or even 
for a special event in their lives.  If you know of someone 
who would be comforted by one of our shawls, or if you'd 
like to join our group, please contact Patty by calling or 
texting 970-227-1618 - or just stop by our meeting on 
Thursday..     

Please join us for the St. PatrickΩs Day tradition of the annu-
al Mass for Peace in Ireland and Around the World at St. Pat-
rickΩs Catholic Church, 2702 Broadway East, Seattle, at 10:00 
AM on Friday, March 15. The Presider will be the Reverend Wil-
liam Treacy, a pioneer of interfaith works in the Pacific North-
west and a native of Ireland who has served in the Archdiocese of 
Seattle for over 70 years, who will be joined by concelebrating 
priests of the Archdiocese. This Mass for Peace is an annual op-
portunity for us to come together and pray for peace in Ireland, 
in our world, and in our families. We hope to see you there! 

Lenten Quotes 

Have patience with all things, but 

first of all with yourself.ò 

  ðSt. Francis de Sales 


